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23rd June 2025
Dear Parent / Carer,

RESULTS DAY

I hope this letter finds you well and that preparations for the next phase of your child’s education are in motion.  We would like to thank you for the positive comments and feedback on the support your child has received throughout the examination period from our team of staff. 

I am writing to you with information regarding the arrangements for our GCSE Results Day on Thursday 21st August.

We are inviting Students to arrive from 10:30 via the Sunlaws Street entrance.  Students will receive their results in The Lunchbox.  Once results have been collected, all Students will have the opportunity to speak to Staff and their peers.
Any concerns around grades will not be discussed by Staff on the day. We have a dedicated email address: Results2025@sph.srscmat.co.uk to focus specifically on any concerns Parents/Carers may have which will enable school to respond quickly.  
Should you be unable to collect or if Students cannot attend in person, there are three other options available:
1. Provide notification that you wish for your child’s results to be posted home, detailing an address to which the results can be sent to.
2. Provide the school with an email address so results can be emailed later that afternoon.
3. Provide a signed letter of authorisation on the day of the results (this must name the person collecting the results and be signed by both the student and parent). This can be presented on the day.
Request for these options can be sent into school for the attention of Mrs Pishavadia or Mr World.
Finally, from me, I would like to take this opportunity to say how proud we are, of each and every one of our Students.  The past few months have been challenging but the majority have remained focused and have engaged well with school and the opportunities on offer.

Many of you have been contacted by your chosen Sixth Form or College and have been working in preparation for September 2025.  However, if you have any concerns regarding your child’s further education or training, please contact Mr Pacey for support with this.  (spacey@sph.srscmat.co.uk).

I look forward to sharing your child’s successes on Thursday 21st August. 

Yours faithfully,


Mr World
Head of Year 11
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